
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Sharon <bikerchicknj@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 1:48 PM 
To: LaCroix, Linda 

Subject: Oppose LD337 

Dear Ms. Linda LaCroix, 

The bear hunt for this Spring 2019 must stop. 

Mothers shot while cubs will die of starvation. 

The baiting and hunting to control bear population leaving cubs defenseless and they will starve. 

Please search your soul and vote against this cruel hunt. 

Sincerely, 

Sharon Sllckis 

Sent from my iPhone 
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